
Dear parent or legal guardian, 

We hope that you will accept our invitation to get a library card for your child if you have not already done 

so. All children of all ages are invited to get a library card, from age 0 on up! 

To get a card for your child, please fill out this form and bring it to the library with your child. Your child must 

receive his or her library card in person. You will need to show identification (such as a driver’s license) for 

yourself  as well as proof of address. If your driver’s license shows your current address, that is all you need. 

Otherwise, you may bring any other printed material that shows your name and current address; for         

example, a utility bill or even a piece of mail that has been sent to your home. Please be assured that the 

library will protect your privacy and your information. 

To find out more about your Berkeley Public Library card, please visit our web page: 

www.berkeleypubliclibrary.org/library/borrowing-services 

Any resident of California may get a library card at any public library in California. Let your friends know! 

If your child already had a card but lost it, you do not need to fill this form out again. Just come to any of the 

library’s services desks and ask for a replacement card. 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the library. 

 

Berkeley Public Library Children’s Services 

 

 

 

Central Library 
2090 Kittredge Street (at Shattuck) 

(510) 981-6223 
 

Claremont Branch 
2940 Benvenue (below Ashby) 

(510) 981-6280 
 

North Branch 
1170 The Alameda (at Hopkins) 

(510) 981-6250 
 

Tarea Hall Pittman South Branch 
1901 Russell Street   

(at Martin Luther King, Jr. Way) 
(510) 981-6270 

 
West Branch 

1125 University Avenue (above San Pablo) 
(510) 981-6270 

 

Visit our website: 
www.berkeleypubliclibrary.org 


